
Western Oklahoma Christian School

Pre-K WeatherFord Campus
Mrs. David's Class

Dear Parents,

I am excited to be starting this year with you and your student! ln the following pages
you will ffnd important information to help you and your student prepare for a wonderful year
in Pre-K here at Western Oklahoma Christian School. Please look through this information
carefully. lf you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to visit with me or call me on
my cell phone (SSo-gtg-o44a). You are also welcome to visit our classroom anytime!

Mrs. David

Our Class

Noelle Adkins
Victoria Allen
Grayson Hale

Cage Hill
Kenna lngram

Charleigh Laughlin
Cutter Taff

Kacidie Wallace
Brody Willis


